
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Scheduled maintenance for City of Port Colborne’s network and phone 
systems happening November 26, 2022 
 
November 24, 2022 

 
Please be aware of an upcoming scheduled maintenance period for the City of Port 
Colborne’s network and phone systems, taking place on Saturday, Nov. 26, 2022, at 8 
a.m. for approximately 8 to 12 hours. During this time, the following services will be 
limited or unavailable: 

Public Wi-Fi Internet unavailable at the following facilities: 

• City Hall & Market Square 
• Fire Hall 
• Engineering & Operations Centre 
• Roselawn Centre 

Phonelines will be forward to after hours on-call system during this time.  

• For any City Hall non-emergency inquires please email, 
customerservice@portcolborne.ca  

• Inquires for the Vale Health & Wellness Centre can be emailed to 
recreation@portcolborne.ca 

• If you require immediate assistance from our Public Works department, call 905-
835-2900 and press ‘9’ to reach our after-hours dispatch.  

• If it is not a public works emergency, you can also submit a service request using 
our online form at www.portcolborne.ca/requestaservice. 

We thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 

 

 


